
Roberto Villa was presented with award: PMI-NIC member of the Year

  

Within the splendid settings of the newly renovated Silos di Ponente of the University of Verona,
during the 5th annual event of the PMI Norther Italy Chapter: Progettando (working with
projects), which addresses various approaches and methodologies of Project Management,
Roberto Villa, Projectize partner, was presented with the Carlo Notari award: 
Member of the Year 2010
.

  

Roberto, humbled and surprised by the award, stated as he received it from the association
president Michele Maritato: "I trust that this award will only add to my determination to further
promote the discipline of project management and the PMI-NIC activities
".

  

Our complements and congratulations to Roberto for this important achievement.
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